
 

 

1570 Grant Street 
Denver, CO  80203 

 

 

January 11, 2021  

Ms. Anne Marie Costello 
Acting Deputy Administrator and Director 
Center for Medicaid and CHIP Services (CMCS) 
7500 Security Boulevard 
Baltimore, MD 21244-1850 

Dear Ms. Costello: 

The Colorado Department of Health Care Policy & Financing respectfully acknowledges and 
accepts the Special Terms and Conditions (STCs) as outlined in the December 21, 2020 
Colorado CHIP 1115 5-year Extension Approval letter. The state appreciates the approval 
granted by CMCS to extend Colorado’s title XXI section 1115 demonstration entitled, “Adult 
Prenatal Coverage in Child Health Plan Plus (CHP+),” Project No. 21-W-00014/8.  

Colorado looks forward to continuing its partnership with CMCS on this demonstration, which 
promotes an objective of title XXI by improving access to high-quality prenatal, delivery, and 
postpartum care services to low-income pregnant women. 

Sincerely,  

Tracy Johnson 
Medicaid Director 
 
cc: Ms. Laurel Karabatsos, Deputy Medicaid Director 

Ms. Joyce Jordan, Project Officer, Center for Medicaid and CHIP Services 
Ms. Tonya Moore, Center for Medicaid and CHIP Services 

 Mr. Curtis Volesky, State Monitoring Lead, Medicaid and CHIP Operations Group 
 
 




